





E. dl.6624.leaders@schools.sa.edu.au

Dear families

It was great to catch up with parents at Kindy chats over the past two weeks. Families are children's first and most important teachers, so please get in touch with us at JCCC if you want to chat about your child's learning or wellbeing.

We take a lot of photos to document the children's learning program. For this week's newsletter I asked Tegan and Kimmy to select a current favourite. Their choices brought to mind the last phrase in our centre's philosophy statement: "Nothing without joy!" This phrase acknowledges the importance of wonder, optimism, hope and laughter in children's lives and learning. "Alíson



FOREST KINDY TERMS 2 & 3

Forest Kindy for will commence next term. Kindy children will have an extra Kindy day fortnightly on Wednesdays in addition to their regular Kindy days. On the Kindy Wednesdays, most of the learning program will take place in Bundaleer Forest. Drop off and pick up will still be at Kindy, but we will travel to the forest by bus, leaving at around 9.30am and returning by 2.30pm. Kindy families will receive more information over the coming weeks about Forest Kindy.

Forest Kindy in Term 2 will be on odd weeks for Group 1 (Monday /Tuesday group) and even weeks for Group 2 (Wednesday/Thursday group). A calendar will be provided with your Forest Kindy information.

In previous years, Forest Kindy has been a treasured experience for Kindy children and those who have had siblings attend are already talking about it with great excitement!

PLANT DONATIONS

We are looking for donations of plants to add to our garden at JCCC. If you have any spare 'easy care' plants that grow well in our conditions, please drop them off in the gated area at our front entrance.













JCCC Governing Council

Governing Council sets the broad direction and policy for our Centre and is also the management committee for our Child Care

GOVERNING COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP IN 2022:

Chairperson: Ellie Stacey

Staff reps: Alison Arthur, Tegan Carkle and Tash Williams

Secretary: Andrea Lehmann

Treasurers: Tash Downing (Kindy) and Kate Lang (Childcare)

Members: Haylee Box, Rhiana Bretag, Amy Hagger, Jacqui Obst



Wine Drive supports the responsible service of alcohol. It is against the law to sell or years. Under Liquor Licensing Act 1997, Liquor must not be supplied to persons under the age of 18 years. Under Liquor Licensing Act 1997, Liquor must not be supplied to persons under 18. Liquor license number: 57710703



FACEBOOK

Remember to join our private Facebook group for staff and families if Facebook is a convenient way for you to receive information about happenings at the centre! Search for JCCC Staff and Families and request to join.

Please return your Facebook photo consent form if you have not already done so.

KINDY FEES

Kindy fees are now due. Fees are \$100 per term or you can pay \$400 now for the full year. Details are in Kindy children's information pockets.

SCHOOL AGED CARE TO END AT JCCC

Our centre ceased offering after school care during 2021 and our before school care service will cease at the end of Term 1

Before and after school care and vacation care for school aged children are provided by the Happy Haven OSHC service at Jamestown Community School. Bookings are available. Please contact Happy Haven:

2 0499 528 282

⁴ contactus@happyhaven.sa.edu.au

Before and after Kindy care and vacation care for Kindy children will continue to be offered at JCCC. Please contact Tash to enquire about bookings.

CHILDCARE VACANCIES

We have vacant places for three year olds in Childcare! If you would like to book an extra day or days for your child, please contact Tash at the centre or via email tash.williams755@schools.sa.edu.au

- Mondays 5 places available
- Tuesday 2 places available
- Wednesday 4 places available
- Friday 5 places available

JCCC CLOTHING



We won't do another clothing order until later in the year as screen printing and postage costs make it more economical to order in bulk, but if you need more clothing it's worth checking with us to see if we already have what you need in stock. We have polo shirts in sizes 6, 4 and 1, including some long sleeved shirts. We also have several jumpers in sizes 6 and 4 and plenty of hats (most colours available).